
Christmas Chocolate Sale – donations required! (Deadline for donations – Friday 6th December)

We are collecting donations of Christmas-themed chocolate items.  These will then be sold at our Christmas 

Chocolate sale during week commencing 9th December to raise money for school funds.  If you can, please pick up 

an item when you are shopping and send it into school with your child.  Items can be given into the school office

or to the class teachers.  Thank you for your continued support.

Here are a few examples of what we need:
Chocolate Coins

Selection Boxes Santa and Reindeer

Chocolate Tree Decorations Chocolate Lollies
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